
 
 

2022 LIS Newsletter 
 
 

Greetings, 
 

Welcome to the 2022 season at Wards Cove. We are finally seeing a nice stretch 
of pleasant weather and looking forward to spending some time at our “Happy 
Place” on the Cove. 
 
Our meetings are held the fourth Saturday in June, July, and August at 10am on 
the beach. At the August 2021 meeting we announced that the Annual Dues is 
now $150. This amount has been updated on the LIS website. 
www.LISWardsCove.com Dues is collected to cover the costs of insurance, the 
annual supper, beach, swim area improvements etc.  
 
Nominations for new officers will be accepted at the June meeting with elections 
to take place at the July meeting. We encourage all to get involved and volunteer. 
 

http://www.liswardscove.com/


Southern Maine Mosquito and Tick Control will be returning this year to spray for 
dues paying LIS members that pay for this treatment. Fortunately, their fees will 
stay the same as last year. Spraying will start the week of May 23 weather 
permitting. 
The crew will then return the week of June 20th and lastly the week of July 18th. 
Spraying fees are listed on the LIS website. www.LISWardsCove.com  
 
We are excited to have a Potluck Committee putting together this years Annual 
Supper July 23rd. Details for this event will follow.  
Remember in addition to email and the LIS website, notices are posted in the LIS 
Kiosk located at the top of the path to the beach on Wards Cove Road and on 
Sandbar Road. 
 
Please welcome the new families that have moved into the Cove in the past year.  
The Mendez Family 17 Wards Cove Road 
The Pollock Family 1 Sarah Lane 
The Callahan Family 2 Sarah Lane 
The Webb Family 58 Wards Cove Road 
The Maxon Family 37 Wards Cove Road 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all this summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Your LIS Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.liswardscove.com/

